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Important Dates 

November
Mon 21 - Wed 23 Outdoor Ed Boys Camp

Thurs 24 - Year 3 Bike Inspection Day

                  - Year 7 2023 Information Night 

Fri 25 - Prep - Year 2 Mini Athletics Day

Mon 28 - Wed 30 - Year 9 Camp

December
Wed 1 - Year 2 Ninja Warrior Course 

Mon 5 - Year 6 Picnic

              - Year 3 Bike Ed

Tues 6 - Year 6 Graduation 

              - Year 3 Bike Ed

School Update

We  need newspapers for the 
Primary Art Room please . If you 
would like to recycle them you 
can drop them in at the front 

office or just outside the art room 
door. I would be very grateful. Mr. 

Crowe

Message from the Principal

Dear parents and carers,

We have completed week 7 of the term and are in the midst of planning and preparing for the 2023 
school year. This week, our primary students nominated class mates who they would like to be placed 
with next year which will be a consideration as we work to finalise class lists across the College. 
Our Grade One students hosted their grandparents at school as part of their inquiry-based unit. There 
was an air of excitement leading up to the event, with students making sure that their classroom was 
ready for their visitors. 

Promotion of the inaugural Timbarra Community Carnival has commenced. The carnival will take place at 
the College on Wednesday, 14th of December from 3.45 to 6.30pm. There will be lucky door prizes, music 
performances, food trucks, face painting, games and market stalls. If you are a small business owner and 
would like to host a stall at the carnival, please contact Maura Conroy via phone: 9704 2744 or email: tim-
barra.p9@education.vic.gov.au. A small fee in the form of a donation to the raffle draw will be required. 

Grade 3 Bike Ed will commence on the 5th of December. Please ensure that your child’s bike is brought in 
for an inspection on Thursday, 24th of November. 

It was great seeing students wear their favourite Australian band t-shirts to support Aus Music Day. Mon-
ey raised will help support those who work within the Australian music industry impacted by COVID-19. 
In keeping with the theme of the day, our talented student musicians performed at the ‘Summer Sesh ‘22’ 
performance at lunchtime.

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend,

Cassandra
Acting Principle    

18th November 2022
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OSHC Updates

OSHC Phone Number: 9 705 7400 

OSHC Hours: Before: 7am – 9am           After: 3pm – 6:30pm
                         Vacation Care Hours: 7am – 6pm      Curriculum Day: 7am – 6pm

*If our phone is unattended, please leave your booking or cancellation on the answering machine.
NOTE: We will only call you back if we are unable to take your child due to ratios, otherwise if you do not hear from us, everything is fine.

INVOICES

The next OSHC Invoice will be sent via Email to you on; 
Tuesday, 15th November 2022 – Please remember that Fees are due the week you receive your Invoice.
As our ‘Payment of Fees Policy’ states;
A child’s position will be suspended if payment has not been received within three weeks of receiving their invoice. The suspended place will be 
re-activated once the invoice has been paid in full.

Please make sure you are checking your Emails. Also, if you have not received an invoice, please first check your ‘Junk Mail’ box. If it is not there, 
please contact us to make sure we have the correct Email address for you.
You can check all your details on your ‘Parent Portal’ at any time. 
To check your Invoices, update any personal details and make sure we have the correct information at all times, this is the site you will need;
Parent Portal site: https://www.smartcentral.net/v2/home 
Username: is your Email
Password: is your Mobile Number

JANUARY 2023 VACATION CARE – IMPORTANT - PLEASE READ

The Vacation Care Program will go out on; Monday, 28th November 2022.                                            You will have 2 weeks to book in and then after 
that there can be no more bookings or cancellations.
Vacation Care will start back on; Monday, 9th January 2023 

POLICIES UP FOR REVIEW IN NOVEMBER
Celebrations Policy, Child Safe Environment Policy, Reportable Conduct Scheme Policy, Recruitment Policy, Probation and Induction Orientation 
Policy, Open Door Policy, Orientation of Families Policy, Governance Policy, Withdrawal of a Child Policy.

NOTE: All Policies are available at the OSHC Service for parents to view and add input before the end of the review month.

EVENT THEMES FOR NOVEMBER
3rd – Outdoor Classroom Day
8th – 11th – Re-Cycling Week - (Theme: ‘Waste isn’t waste until it’s waste’)
11th – Remembrance Day
14th – 18th – Food Safety Week (Theme: ‘Raw & Risky’)
24th – National Fairy Bread Day
30th – Last Day of Spring

*IF ANY OSHC FAMILIES WOULD LIKE TO PARTICIPATE OR CONTRIBUTE TO ANY OF THESE DAYS, PLEASE SPEAK TO AN EDUCATOR AT THE OSHC 
PROGRAM

Lisa, Elisabeth, Ashlee, Hailey & Isla - (OSHC Staff) 

Timbarra Fundraising Group
Second Hand  Uniform Stall

Our second hand uniform shop is open fortnightly at 2.30pm-
3.10pm in the Learning Common. 

Tuesday22nd November 
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